
Subject: REMINDER -- NIRAA MEETING TONIGHT 

From: Richard Nelson (hoofprinthill@yahoo.com) 

To: w0hhf@arrl.net; 

Date: Saturday, December 13, 2014 4:24 PM 

This is a reminder that the Northeast Iowa Radio Amateur Association will be meeting, in regular session, tonight at 7:00 PM, on the 
lower level of the Red Cross Center, University Avenue, Waterloo.

We hope to see you there.

73,
Richard Nelson, Secretary
w0hhf@arrl.net
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